
Metro Phoenix Chapter 
American Payroll Association 

Meeting Minutes 
December 11, 2001 

Radisson Hotel 
 

 
President Vicky Harrison called meeting to order at 6:00P.M..   
 
Secretary: Judie Arranyos was not able to attend the meeting; therefore we did not have the 

reading of the November meetings.   

 
Treasurer Theresa Mejia read the Treasury report.  Beginning balance was $4,436.12, 

deposits of $1,100.00, withdrawals of $723.66; ending balance for September was $4,812.46.  

The Treasury report was approved and seconded by the membership as read. 
 

Committee Reports 

There were not committee reports. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 

New Members:  Vicky Harrison asked all members who are attending the meeting for the 

first time to stand up and introduce themselves.  Each new member was presented with a 

APA welcome bag containing information on the location chapter, national APA, CPP & 

FPC along with information from venders and a few surprises. 
 

National Congress:  Congress will be in San Antonio, Texas, May 14 – 18, 2002.  2002 is 

the 20th anniversary of the APA so the congress will be extra special.  Special quest speakers 

will be Erin Brockovich and Les Brown.  Please see the national APA web-site for more 

information, www.americanpayroll.org.   
 

There was no other business, the meeting moved directly into the Holiday Celebration. 

We had a can food drive for one of the local food banks. 

Played "The Weakest Link" hosted by Vickie Dunster. 

Held an ornament gift exchange. 
 



NEXT MEETING 

February 19th. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 P.M. 

Happy New Year 


